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Satisfaction Survey 

ERN-EYE organized its 3rd General Annual Meeting from March 21st to 22nd in 

Prague, Czech Republic. It gathered nearly 70 people from the HCPs of the 13 

member countries of the network, as well as invited speakers. The central part of the 

meeting was dedicated to the third governance board bringing together the 

representatives of ERN-EYE full members and patient representatives. During this 

board, a positive assessment of the actions of ERN-EYE in 2018 could be made: the 

main objectives have been achieved or are in progress and new projects will be 

launched very soon.  

The second part of the meeting was devoted in particular to the research with 

Hélène Le Borgne who gave the views of the EU and some ERN-EYE members who 

presented their work into the ERN-EYE transversal working group "Research".  

As a red line, a great part of the meeting was dedicated to the CPMS with the 

presence of Dr Laura Mauring, ERN-EYE MD fellow 2018-19, ophthalmologist, and 

Francesco Rotolo, IT specialist, who constitute the new ERN-EYE CPMS Helpdesk. 

Finally, a large place has been given to the registries with Pr Hélène Dollfus who 

mentioned the strategy and the planning for the coming year and to the e-learning 

with Dorothée Leroux, ERN-EYE Project Manager, who talked about the strategy, the 

program and the timeline.  
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We noted that the participants were generally satisfied with the progress and 

organization of the meeting. However, the duration of two days seemed too long for 

some of them.  

 

 

Very satisfied 
84% 

Satisfied 
16% 

Not satisfied 
0% 

The meeting was generally well organised 

Appropriate 
63% 

Too short 
5% 

Too long 
32% 

The duration of the meeting was 
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The ERN-EYE team is happy to see that the help they provide during the meeting 

satisfies the participants. 

 

 

 

Very satisfied 
95% 

Satisfied 
5% 

Not satisfied 
0% 

Meeting registration was efficient and 
straightforward 

Very satisfied 
100% 

Satisfied 
0% Not satisfied 

0% 

Meeting staff/officials were  

generally helpful 
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The rooms and the food made it possible to satisfy almost all the participants. 

 

 

 

Very satisfied 
89% 

Satisfied 
11% 

What is your satisfaction about the rooms ? 

Very satisfied 
58% 

Satisfied 
37% 

Not satisfied 
5% 

What is your satisfaction about food ? 
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The goal of the meeting was to fix the goals for the year 3 of ERN-EYE and to present 

all the ongoing actions of the network. In view of the results mentioned above, it 

seems that the objective has been achieved. 

 

 

Very satisfied 
79% 

Satisfied 
21% 

Not satisfied 
0% 

The meeting sessions offered valuable 

insights for ERN-EYE 

Very satisfied 
79% 

Satisfied 
21% 

Not satisfied 
0% 

The meeting outputs will be useful to my work and 

my work related to ERN-EYE 


